
 
Jason Russ  

Asst. Chair, Syllabus and Examination Committee 
 
 
 

 
 
TO: CAS Candidates and Educators 

FROM: Jason Russ, Assistant Chair, Syllabus and Examination Committee 

DATE: 10 August 2017 

RE: Changes for the Spring 2018 CAS Syllabus of Basic Education 

 
The CAS Executive Council has approved that there will be no changes, including reading additions, 
modifications, or deletions for Exams 5, 7, and 9 for the Spring 2018 syllabus.  

There are no changes to the Online Courses 1 and 2 content.  

Other changes that may be made include modifications to learning objectives and knowledge statements, 
as well as edition changes to current citations. 

The Spring 2018 syllabus will be posted in November 2017 and the CAS Study Kits will be available by 
mid-December.    

 


